JACKSON COUNTY
SUPERVISOR OF ELECTIONS
IS ACCEPTING SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS

Supervisor of Elections, Sylvia D. Stephens is now accepting applications for the Florida State Association of Supervisor of Elections (FSASE) Scholarship.  Applications for the scholarship can be accessed on-line at www.jacksoncountysoe.org and are due in the Supervisor of Elections’ office by March 14, 2016
[bookmark: _GoBack]Applicants must be a Political Science/Public or Business Administration or Journalism/Mass Communications major, be a citizen of the United States, have been a bona fide resident of Florida for two years preceding the academic year for which an application is made, have finished two years of junior college or undergraduate work, be enrolled or accepted as full-time student in a senior college or university in Florida, and demonstrate a financial need.  Two letters of recommendation, one from a college or university last attended, and one from a citizen of good standing in the community should accompany the application.  The applicant must be registered to vote.
Additional guidelines and eligibility information can be found at www.jacksoncountysoe.org by selecting the FSASE Scholarship Application link on the homepage.  Applicants will be personally interviewed by the Supervisor of Elections, who will then select one finalist from Jackson County for consideration by the FSASE Scholarship Committee.



